
BIJU PATNAIK UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, ODISHA 

ROURKELA 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby brought to the notice of all concerned that as per UGC, New Delhi  Letter No F.1-1/2016 
(Secy) dated 04.10.2016 regarding participation of Universities and Colleges in India Rankings – 
2017. National Institutional Ranking Framework (NIRF) was launched in the year 2015 and the main 
objective of launching the NIRF was to have indigenous ranking for the institutions across the 
country. The institution is assessed on five broad parameters like teaching and learning resources, 
research and professional practices, graduation outcome, outreach and inclusivity and perception. 
Under these five broad parameters sub heads are given which are given due weightage to make it a 
very   objective scale of ranking of the institutions.  

The first ranking of NIFR was released in April, 2016 and the MHRD is in the process of releasing the 
next ranking  of 2017 in the early part of 2017.  

It is informed that the last date of registration has been extended to October 10, 2016. The last date 
for submission of data remains November 15, 2016. For more information please visit the portal 
www.nirfindia.org.  

It is requested to kindly ensure participation of your College in the India Rankings – 2017. 

 

 

         By Order of Vice Chancellor  

          Sd/- 

        Director Curriculum Development 
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